
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Sierra Grande School 

      Parents/Visitors  
  East Entrance to the School will be closed Monday, August 16th 

through Friday, August 20th due to construction 

 Staff, Students, and Parents will use the West Entrance to the 

School 

 The West Entrance will have signage directing flow of traffic 

(please follow) 

 Staff, Students, and Parents may begin using the East Entrance to 

the School on Monday, August 23
rd

 

 Community Center will not be affected 

 

                

 

                   *THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING* 

 

  




